
 

 

 

The Archives of Manitoba  
invites you to commemorate the  

100th anniversary  
of the end of the  

First World War  
Remembrance Week Events at the Archives 

 

Thursday, November 8, 7 p.m.:  

Reading of First World War letters and diaries, read by students   

from École secondaire Kelvin High School 

 

Friday, November 9, 12 p.m. to 4 p.m. and 

Saturday, November 10, 12 p.m. to 4 p.m.:  

Open house featuring a display of original records related to the  

experience of Manitobans, at home and overseas, during the  

First World War 

 

Archives of Manitoba 

Research Room 

200 Vaughan St.  

Winnipeg 

 

Email for details: gpsa@gov.mb.ca 

Follow us on Twitter: @MBGovArchives 

"Wpg. Armistice Day - Nov 11th 1918 Portage Ave afternoon." 
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